
My name is Sarah Lepp and I am in favor of HB 1377. I agree that no school, business, 
employment should expect anyone to receive something that is not FDA approved, especially 
with the criteria listed in this bill.  we have to have the ability to claim exemptions to ensure 
liability on the manufacturers of the vaccines. I agree there needs to be total transparency when 
it comes to these vaccines and all injuries, defects, and deaths should be reported and as they 
are currently not. Again, I support this bill and I would encourage a PASS. Thank you.  
 


